
   

 

September 18, 2014          

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 

  

Dear Ms. Walli:  

 

RE: Brant County Power Inc. and Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro MAADs Application 

Brantford Power Inc. Submission   

Board File Nos.  EB-2014-0217 and EB-2014-0223 

 

 

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 2, written submissions in the above matter must be filed with the 

Board and served on the Applicants by September 19, 2014. Brantford Power Inc. has reviewed the responses 

to interrogatories filed by the Applicants on August 27, 2014.  At this time, Branford Power Inc. has no 

further questions or comments related to these proceedings.   

Sincerely, 

 

Original Signed By 

 

 

Brian D’Amboise, CPA, CA 

Chief Financial Officer and VP Corporate Services 

Brantford Power Inc. 

Box 308 

84 Market Street 

Brantford ON N3T 5N8 

T: 519-751-3522 x 3234 

BDamboise@branford.ca 

mailto:boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

